
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 25 October 2023 

Important Dates 

27   October          New Entrants Visit 1 

 3    November      New Entrants Visit 2 

 3    November      In School Athletics Years 4 - 6 

                                Sprints & 800m 

 6    November      In School Athletics Rotations 

                                Year 3/4    9 - 11am 

                                Year 5/6  11- 3pm 

 6    November      Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

10   November      New Entrants Visit 3 

13   November      Teacher Only Day 

14   November      New Cohort starts 

15   November      Interschool Athletics 

17   November      Rain Day for Athletics 

23   November      ROI Orientation Day 

11   December       Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

12   December      Year 6 Graduation 

12   December      Year 6 Dine & Dance 

14   December      Year 6 Pool Party 

15   December - Last day of school, 1pm finish 

Kakamālo atu kia te koutou uma-greetings everyone and 
welcome to Te Vaiaho o te Gagana Tokelau - Tokelau 
Language Week. 
This year's theme for Te Vaiaho o te Gagana Tokelau is 
"Ke Olatia ko ia Tokelau i tana Fakavae - Tokelau to 
Prosper Within its Foundation”. 
While the Tokelauan community in Aotearoa may be 
small in numbers, it is notably big in heart. The 
importance of preserving unique Tokelauan identities is 
recognised within the community. Acknowledging 
historical roots is considered essential for future 
progression, especially in cherishing and upholding the 
culture and language. 

 

    17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 



We had an action packed last week at Waterlea which ended with a lovely Niuean cultural dance put on by 
some of our senior school students in our playground. Thank you Whaea Jenny for supporting our Niuean 
tamariki to celebrate their language and culture and all our whaanau who came along too. 

 



The Years 1 & 2 teams had a lovely time last week at the Maangere Arts Centre watching Tim Bray’s    
production of Roald Dahl’s The Twits. All the classes have been reading this classic story and have had 
fun writing and drawing their favourite parts and characters. To see the story come alive as a play was an 
absolute treat.  

           Room 19 tamariki all dressed up on the bus for their show  

These foul people that hardly care about others, they are the Twits! Their last name is called 
the Twits because they are Twits. Mrs Twit was gorgeous when she was young but as she 
got older the ugliness grew inside her. Mr Twit has a gross beard that is revolting, disgusting 
and foul. He has lots of mouldy bits of food in it. He never gets hungry because when he does 
he licks the side of his face.  

By Isla Rm 19 



Mr and Mrs Twit were revolting people. Mr Twit had a vile beard that had disgusting food in it 
like rotten cheese and a rotten half eaten cornflake. Mrs Twit is very ugly but she wasn't ugly 
when she was born. As she got older her ugly thoughts made her look ugly and revolting so you 
could barely look at her.  
 

By Julia Rm 19 
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    ***FREE DELIVERY EXPIRES Midnight Sunday 5TH NOVEMBER ***  

   Please keep an eye on your trash/spam in case emails are there 

                      Parent Queries: enquiries@photolife.co.nz 



 

 

 

 

 

Finally, some of our senior school students participated in a new sports initiative organised through our 
partnership with the Healthy Active Learning Community at the Ki-o-rahi Interschool Tournament. 

 





 

 

 








